October 27, 2016

Dear University of Ottawa Journal of Medicine, 

Our article “Global Health in Ottawa: An Interview with Dr. Anne McCarthy, Lead for Undergraduate Medical Education in Global Health” is enclosed for consideration of publication in the University of Ottawa Journal of Medicine. 

Our submission is an interview with Dr. Anne McCarthy, a lead for Undergraduate Medical Education Global Health and previous Director of the Office of Global Health for the Faculty of Medicine, University of Ottawa. She is also the Director of the Tropical Medicine and International Health Clinic at the Ottawa Hospital. She is in charge of tropical medicine teaching at an UGME and PGME level. 

For more than two decades, she has been involved with travel medicine on a clinical, research and policy level. She has been committed to preparing particularly medical trainees for safe and ethical electives in resource poor settings. Her clinical work includes many new Canadians, including many refugees, which are inspiration to many. Given her extensive involvement in areas of global health, we believe that her interview would be appropriate for publication in this issue of the UOJM. 

This letter confirms that both listed co-authors have read the final version of the submission and participated in both the interview process and the creation of the final product. 
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Further, this letter is to certify that we have obtained full consent from our interviewee, Dr. Annie McCarthy, to have this piece published. 

We can also confirm that this piece is an original article that has not been previously published in any other location. 

We have no conflicts of interest. 


Yours sincerely, 

Glara Gaeun Rhee BHSc. (University of Ottawa, MD Class of 2019)
Ryan (Yuan Yi) Dong BHSc. (University of Ottawa, MD Class of 2019)

